WESTPORT PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Instrumental Music Registration 2013
June, 2013
Dear Future Fifth Grade Students and Families:

Fifth grade students will have exciting expanded instrumental music choices that include a beginning band program, as well as a continued string orchestra program and chorus program
As part of the 5th grade instrumental curriculum, students will have one small group lesson and two full ensemble rehearsals per week.  The group lesson is taught during the school day on a rotating schedule.  The large ensembles meet once during school and once before school each week.  Chorus also meets once a week before school on a different day from band and orchestra.  We encourage students to study an instrument and sing in the chorus.
Students entering fifth grade may choose to learn a band instrument or continue to study a string instrument, according to the interest of your child.  Students who began a string instrument (violin, viola, cello, and string bass) in fourth grade and have been successful are encouraged to continue in string orchestra.  Students wanting to start a band instrument may choose from the following:  flute, oboe, clarinet, saxophone, trumpet, trombone, baritone, tuba, French horn, bass clarinet, or percussion. 
Our procedure for enrolling in the Instrumental Music program for next year is:

1.  Complete the form below and return it to your child’s classroom teacher.
2. In May, students will meet with your school’s instrumental music teacher to discuss the   

choice of instrument for September (the teacher will contact both the parent and the student)

3. In June, parents will receive an informational letter from the teacher which will provide 

the names of commonly-used instrument rental companies and other valuable information

4. In September, instruments will be delivered to your school and lessons will begin!
Please complete the following form and return it to your classroom teacher by June 21, 2013.  Our number one goal is to ensure a positive experience for you and your child.  We look forward to our first lesson together!

Sincerely yours,
The Instrumental Music Staff 



___________________________________________________________________

Student’s Name

___________________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian’s Name

___________________________________________________________________ Address

___________________________________________________________________

Telephone








E-mail address

___________________________________________________________________

Present School
       Current Homeroom Teacher
             School in September 2013
____ Yes, my child would like to continue to play his/her string instrument next year.

____ Yes, my child would like to begin a band instrument in 5th grade!

He/she would like to play the 1. _______________ 2. _____________________
_____ Yes, my child would like to participate in the 5tht grade Chorus (students can be members of both chorus and band or orchestra)
___________________________________________________  _________________________

Parent Signature                                                  
        Date
